
OFFICE OF THE DEPUTY ATTORNEY GENERAL 
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20536 

February 10, 1970 

cold Weisberg 
)r Press 
3 
Lek, Maryland 21701 

Weisberg: 

have received your letter of February 4, 1970 
:h you express dissatisfaction with my response 
prior request for certain materials you believe 

the files of this Department. 

r letter of February 2 was not a denial of your 
: pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act. 
,rdance with the regulations of this Department, 
!quests must be submitted onForm D. J. 118. I 
.using copies of this form in the event you wish 
a formal request. 

I have indicated in my previous letter, the 
is described in your letter of December 15 do 
st in our files. We are assuming you are referring 
request to reports of observations made by the 
surgeons and the advising panel to the Attorney 
.l.f the atopsy phoLographs aoJ eerays. If so, 

erials such as described in your letter are not 
his Department's files. The two panels met, 
d, deliberated and reported. If they kept notes 
hey were not turned over to the Department. 

Singerey, 

RJ Ri bards Ro pp 
Special Assistant to the 
Denetv Atrnrnpv cpnpral . 


